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AUIS Engineering Hosts Research Collaboration Symposium

American University of Irag, Sulaimani (AUIS) hosted research symposium on November 27, 2019
organized by the University's Engineering department. The event, titled “AUIS Research
Collaboration Symposium,” marked a new, pioneering effort by the University to form a nucleus
for collaborative research aimed at enhancing the quality and value of university graduates. Read
more >

Student Publications

Six papers written by AUIS students in Dr.
Ahmed Salih's Engineering drilling and
Material Science class have been accepted
for oral presentation at the International
Conference on Nanotechnology and Its
Applications. Read more >



https://auis.edu.krd/eng-news-news/auis-engineering-department-hosts-research-collaboration-symposium
https://auis.edu.krd/eng-news/november-publications

Field Trip to Najmadin
Company

On November 11, 2019, the AUIS
Engineering Club organized a field trip for
Civil and Construction Engineering
majors to visit Najmaddin

Company. Read more >

Dukan Dam Trip
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On November 14, 2019, Energy Engineering majors went on a field trip organized by
the AUIS Engineering Club to the Dukan Dam, located northwest of Sulaimani city.

Read more >

Surveying Class Field Trip

Students in Wrya Abdullah’s surveying course went on a field trip to the Chwarqurna-Dukan
Highway project on November 18, 2019. Read more >


https://auis.edu.krd/eng-news/field-trip-najmadin-company
https://auis.edu.krd/eng-news/engineering-department-faculty-was-chosen-member-organizing-committee-international
https://auis.edu.krd/eng-news/dukan-dam-trip

